Galesburg City Council
Monday November 8, 2010

Mayor Rick Halvorson, Council Members: Dan Caswell and Mark Johnson were present.  Minutes from September meeting were read and Caswell motioned to approve them as read and Johnson seconded.  Financial statements were presented to the council and Caswell motioned to approve them and Johnson seconded.  

Bills were presented to the council.  
General account:  Traill Co Treasurer 400.00, Deborah Nobliski 261.22, Mark Johnson 45.74, AmeriPride 47.21, Office Depot 45.10, Tribune 43.52, and KJB Gravel 330.00.
Utility account:  Ken Voltz 240.11, Traill Rural Water 2227.65, Brager Disposal 830.75, and ND Public Health 16.00
Johnson motioned to approve the bills and Caswell seconded.

Old business:  Looking at getting grant to start replacing the water meters and the program that will help with billing and reading these new meters.  Hall rental fee will stay at $50 per event.

New business:  There is a leash ordinance for the city of Galesburg. This ordinance will start being enforced.  We are having too many dogs wondering the streets.

We did receive a application for mosquito control products for the next year.  The supplies and equipment would have to be bought by November 17th. Because we did not have the time to put together what we would need and don’t have the money to buy the equipment or the man power to do the work, it was decided to not do this application this year.  We will start looking into putting things together for the 2012 year.

With all business concluded the meeting was adjourned with a motion by Caswell and second by Johnson.  November meeting will be held on December 13th at 7:00 pm.

The event rent for the Hall will be $50.00 per event.  For Hall rental please leave a message with Deborah Nobliski at 701-488-2780 or email her your request at Deborah.nobliski@gmail.com.  

Rick Halvorson, Mayor
Deborah Nobliski, Auditor
